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Product Change Notification
October 20, 2022Date Issued : 512815PCN Number :

 Reason for Change : Change Supplier

 Description of Change : This notification is to inform you that one of Molex’s long standing North American supplier of Trays and 
Lids is filing for bankruptcy causing Molex to have to change our supplier source in order to continue to 
provide product to our customers.  This will be a packaging supplier change only.  There will be no 
change to the Production Process, Fit, Form or Function of the product packaged in these trays and lids.

 Reason for Short Notice : Supplier Constraints

 Assessment of Change : No change to parts - Form/Fit/Function

 Planned Implementation Date : November 11, 2022

 Sample Availability Date: November 11, 2022

 Internal Molex Qualification Date : November 04, 2022

 Last date to request Samples by Customer : November 11, 2022

 Traceability Code Markings / Date : Product made after planned implementation date can contain the change
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 You may address inquires regarding this PCN by clicking on the below link 
 mailto:pcn_coordinator@molex.com?subject=PCN_Notification:512815        
 or contact your Local Sales Engineer. 
  
 Note: While responding, please retain " PCN Notification : PCN Notification: 512815 " in the e-mail Subject line for faster response.  

Molex, LLC 
2222 Wellington Court 

Lisle, IL 60532 
TEL (800) 786-6539 

www.molex.com
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https://www.molex.com/molex/contact/mxcontact.jsp


Overview

One of Molex’s long standing North American supplier of Trays and Lids used
to package our connectors is filing for bankruptcy. The company will
permanently stop operations. This came to the attention of Molex with short
notice and we are taking immediate actions to work to minimize the impact to
our production lines and products we ship out.

Molex is working to recover our tooling from this vendor. The tooling will be
relocated to two existing Molex North American Suppliers.

QOur goal will be to make use of this tooling where possible, to secure raw
materials and to reestablish production.

In some cases, we have up to 8 weeks of packaging inventory. In others, the
supply is measured in days.

If the tooling cannot come back on line, new tooling will have to be produced.
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Overview Continued

= This situation will remain fluid for the next several weeks as we work to regain
control of our assets and resume tray supply into Molex.

= Our goal will be to recreate the trays and lids that you receive today with the
same or equivalent materials. If we are unable to accomplish this, Molex will
make contact with your company to work through an agreeable short term and
long term solution.

= Molex production plants impacted by this situation are Lincoln NE, Nogales MX
and Little Rock AR.

= This notification is to communicate the change of supplier for our trays and lids
only. Product packaged within these trays and lids will be unchanged

= Packaging supplier change only, no PPAP or Samples will be provided
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